
I am a resident of Hillsboro, OR. I just want to write and say I fully support this bill. I do not want my kids 
going to school with unvaccinated children who do not have a medical reason to not vaccinate. It puts 
the whole community at risk. I have 6 month old daughter who is relies on herd immunity to not catch 
thing like the measles and the flu. It is rediculous that we keep having outbreaks of preventable disease. 
Giving the people a choice not to vaccinate based on pseudo science is putting my child at an unessary 
risk. A risk that is not in any child’s best interest. The government needs to step in and make sure these 
children are protected since their parents are incapable of making rational decisions. I believe in science. 
I believe in vaccines. I believe that for the good of the community it must be mandatory to vaccinate 
children to attend public school. Please pass this bill!!!  
Thank you, Laura Bosch 
 


